
From: Stipnieks, Elizabeth
To: Jeanette Walter; paul.roberti@puc.ri.gov
Subject: RE: Bryce
Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 2:48:18 AM

Bryce would not work for the smart grid panel, not sure there is a good fit for him
 

From: Jeanette Walter [mailto:jeawalte@nmsu.edu] 
Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 4:36 PM
To: paul.roberti@puc.ri.gov; Stipnieks, Elizabeth
Subject: Bryce
 
Paul and Liz
 
When we were talking about consumer advocates, I thought we had a slot for Bryce
Freeman, but I can’t find it.  Was it where we now have JR Kelly which is the Smart Grid
panel?
I’m not familiar with all of this but are Florida and Wyoming strong on Smart Grid stuff? I
thought we had consumer advocates on most of the panels, but I only see two – is that
correct?  Have we left them off where they probably should be?
 
I remember at the meeting we had Bryce on a panel, then Jerry volunteered so we had to
tell Bryce “nevermind” lol  We talked about finding a slot for him.  We can always put him
on as a responder somewhere  if we decide JR Kelly would be better suited for this smart
grid panel.
 
My mind feels very scattered today.. trying to think of too many things at the same time, do
Christmas decorating, and Christmas on-line shopping  LOL. 
 
jw
 
Jeanette Walter
Associate Director
Center for Public Utilities - NMSU
MSC-3MPD
PO Box 30001
Las Cruces, NM  88003
575-649-4812
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